
 
Maldives, Baa Atoll, 18 February 2021  

 
 
Dear Valued Partners,   
 
We would like to assure you that your health and safety are our priority. As such, Seaside Finolhu has 
taken a number of precautionary measures and strengthened our health protocol to prevent any potential 
corona virus on our island, or potential spread thereafter.  With these measures in place, our resort is 
fully compliant with the health and safety guidelines as advised by the government of Maldives and Heath 
Protection Agency (HPA).  
 
As a part of our health and safety regimen, we have implemented free of charge rapid antigen testing for 
all arrivals on our island. This is a non-invasive oral procedure that produces results within a maximum 15 
minutes. The test is performed on arrival as a part of our check-in process. The results will be 
communicated to the guests swiftly within 30 minutes from the test being taken. During this time, the 
newly-arrived guests should remain in their villa.   
 
In the event that an antigen test is positive, a PCR test will be performed. The results of the PCR test will 
be obtained within 24 hours. During that period, the guests awaiting their results are required to remain 
in their villa, where they are still free to enjoy the villa’s indoor and outdoor facilities, while room service 
will also be provided.  
 
In addition to the above mentioned rapid antigen testing, we encourage all guests to sanitise your hands 
upon arrival, use the tissues and hand sanitisers in all outlets and public areas regularly during your stay, 
practice proper sneeze and cough etiquette, and seek consultation from our 24-hour resident doctor 
should you experience any suspicious symptoms. 
 
We remain at your disposal should you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Marc Reader 
General Manager | Seaside Finolhu Maldives 


